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Dear Foster Carer
Welcome to North Somerset in your role as a Foster Carer

Fostering can be an enjoyable and a challenging task. Foster Carers make a huge contribution to our community by providing care, support and stability to our children who are most in need.

Fostering is a major undertaking for anyone and it will have a significant impact on you and your family.  I hope that you will find it richly rewarding and that through the experience of being a foster carer you will gain many more useful life skills and knowledge that will benefit you in very many different ways.

Although you will have all kinds of useful knowledge and experience that you bring with you into fostering we do encourage all our foster carers to make full use of the excellent training courses we have on offer.

In your first year of fostering you will be expected to complete the Children’s Workforce Development Council (CWDC) Training Standards.  This is a minimum requirement to be a foster carer and must be completed within one year of registration.  Your supervising social worker will advise you and support you in doing this work.

We expect all our foster carers to complete essential training to ensure you have the skills necessary to do the “job” well.  A full list of the minimum training required will be provided by your supervising social worker.

I encourage you to make the most of all the training opportunities offered to you.  You will not only increase your skills but you will also meet other foster carers enabling you to learn from them and often to make new friends.

The Team Leader responsible for the Fostering Service is Louise Thomas she is based at 12 Clifton Road, her telephone number is 01934 421900. Louise will allocate a Supervising Social Worker to support and guide you through your role as a Foster Carer.

There is a Foster Carer Association in North Somerset which is a separate organisation from the Council and is run by local Foster Carers, information is available within this Welcome Pack on how to make contact and join the association if you wish to do so.

Thank you for putting yourself forward to foster – the contribution you are making to the care of children is greatly valued.

Yours sincerely

K.Howie
Kirsty Howie

Service Leader, Resource Service
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